September 25, 1990

Carl W. Dabelstein
9404 Sante Fe Lane
Overland Park, KS.

66212

Dear Carl,

It's my pleasure to confirm your reception report for the afternoon
of July 7th, 1990.

According to your report, all of the elements (music, announcements
for specialty programming, commercials, etc.) ran at the designated
times.

I hope you enjoyed listening to our station, and it's nice to know
we have an occasional listener in the great state of Kansas!

I'm enclosing a "FOX 92" bumper sticker for you, and I hope you have
a chance to listen to us again!

Sincerely,
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Mike Preston
Program Director/KOFX
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